
Fayette County Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
August 14, 2007 

 
Attendees:  John Feldt, Ed Quattlebaum, Frank Oakley, Fayette County Recreation Commission 
       Anita Godbee, Director, Fayette County Parks and Recreation 
       Tony Parrot, Fayette County Water 
        

Having a quorum, Frank Oakley, Chairman called the August 2007 meeting to order 
 

Minutes from the May and June 2007 Recreation Commission meeting were approved unanimously. 
 
Old Business: 

 
• Summer Baseball Tournaments 

• Fayetteville USSA –  
• 80 teams participated with no major issues.  Reviews of facilities were positive. 

• Brooks Little League 
• Governor Purdue attended 
• Tournament went well.   Reviews of facilities were positive 

• Partners of the Park 
• Anita presents a flyer for review and requested comments by the end of  the week of August 24, 2007 

• Association Presentation Outline 
• The Recreation Commission reviewed and made comments and recommendations 
• Anita will distribute to the 7 associations 
• The Recreation Commission would like to have one association per month attend and present. 
• All associations will be invited to attend for the presentation 
• The Recreation Commission would like to better understand our role and to formalize the process for rolling up funding 

requests as appropriate.  The RC will review in more detail at the next meeting 
• Needs assessment  

• The RC would like to review the goals and objectives of the needs assessment 
• How often is the assessment updated and how often should it be reviewed? 
• Are the projected dollars associated with the projects adjusted over time? 

• Can the county Finance department adjust for inflation and time? 
 
 
New Business:  
 

• Weather Warning Sirens 
• Significant weather alerts are being set up  

 
• Severe Weather Procedure 

• Heat index charts incorporated in the severe weather process 
• Four heat index meters will be purchased and put in use 
• Anita will work with the F&ES to develop guidelines around heat index for review at the next RC meeting 
• John requests that Anita email associations to raise awareness of the issue in the recreation community 

 
 
Miscellaneous 
 

• None to discuss 
• No association reports 

 
With no other business to address, the August 14, 2007 meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ed Quattlebaum, Secretary 
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